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I’m excited to announce Gleaning’s first Day of Giving!  It will be 
Wednesday, April 6, 2022.

When you donate to Gleaning, you will help unlock $50,000 in 
challenge gifts already pledged for our Day of Giving, allowing us to 
potentially raise a total $100,000 for Gleaning’s programs and services! 

That means for every dollar you give up to $50,000, it will be matched 
dollar for dollar.  In essence, you will double your impact when you give! 

As you may know, from our warehouse in Concord, VA, we have 
provided humanitarian aid all over the world to victims of natural 
disasters, the homeless, orphans, the poorest of the poor, the elderly and 
those facing the biggest hardship of their lives.  

Did you know we have worked in more than 70 countries and 36 states 
across our nation, meeting critical needs with what we call “tangible 
hope”?  Since our founding in 1998, we have placed 3,974 containers of 
humanitarian supplies, valued at over $715M! 

Today, we need your help.  There are so many people suffering right 
now that need a helping hand and an infusion of hope.  I am reaching 
out to you and asking for your support during our first ever Day of Giving.

Giving is as easy as it’s ever been - we’re collecting through your home 
church if you choose by cash or check with “Giving Day” on the memo 
line, or you can visit us at gftw.org/givingday to make your donation 
online through card or PayPal. Of course, if you’d like to mail us a check 
to the address below and please include “Giving Day” in the memo. 

If you have any questions about the $50,000 challenge or would like 
more information about how you can participate, please feel free to 
call me at 434-993-3600 or email me at  
jeanes@gftw.org.

Thank you for being a friend of Gleaning For The World.  Please 
help us meet the $50,000 challenge by making your most generous 
gift possible.  If we all participate, I know we can do it! 

In service and partnership,

Jeane Smiley-Mason 
President & COO
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